After the heavy rain of January, this time we had snow and the pavements were treacherous, so a number of our older members sent their apologies.  We started with a reading from the memories of the postmaster and how the village was affected by the 1914/18 war.  This was an introduction to the commemoration of the First World War and we are looking for any photos/memorabilia/stories etc. which we can include in a display in August
This was followed by the presentation on the history of Ainsworth Hall up to 1900.  Some of those present were able to add further details and information about the Hall and its occupants from 1900 onwards.
The meeting ended with a short video of Ainsworth in snow in 1981 which George Parker had taken and which Steve H had edited onto DVD
[bookmark: _GoBack]
